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  Mobile Security and Privacy Man Ho Au,Raymond Choo,2016-09-14 Mobile
Security and Privacy: Advances, Challenges and Future Research Directions
provides the first truly holistic view of leading edge mobile security
research from Dr. Man Ho Au and Dr. Raymond Choo—leading researchers in
mobile security. Mobile devices and apps have become part of everyday life in
both developed and developing countries. As with most evolving technologies,
mobile devices and mobile apps can be used for criminal exploitation. Along
with the increased use of mobile devices and apps to access and store
sensitive, personally identifiable information (PII) has come an increasing
need for the community to have a better understanding of the associated
security and privacy risks. Drawing upon the expertise of world-renowned
researchers and experts, this volume comprehensively discusses a range of
mobile security and privacy topics from research, applied, and international
perspectives, while aligning technical security implementations with the most
recent developments in government, legal, and international environments. The
book does not focus on vendor-specific solutions, instead providing a
complete presentation of forward-looking research in all areas of mobile
security. The book will enable practitioners to learn about upcoming trends,
scientists to share new directions in research, and government and industry
decision-makers to prepare for major strategic decisions regarding
implementation of mobile technology security and privacy. In addition to the
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state-of-the-art research advances, this book also discusses prospective
future research topics and open challenges. Presents the most current and
leading edge research on mobile security and privacy, featuring a panel of
top experts in the field Provides a strategic and international overview of
the security issues surrounding mobile technologies Covers key technical
topics and provides readers with a complete understanding of the most current
research findings along with future research directions and challenges
Enables practitioners to learn about upcoming trends, scientists to share new
directions in research, and government and industry decision-makers to
prepare for major strategic decisions regarding the implementation of mobile
technology security and privacy initiatives
  Mobile Security Timothy Speed,Darla Nykamp,Joseph Anderson,2013 Learn how
to keep yourself safe online with easy- to- follow examples and real- life
scenarios. Written by developers at IBM, this guide should be the only
resource you need to keep your personal information private.Mobile security
is one of the most talked about areas in I.T. today with data being stolen
from smartphones and tablets around the world. Make sure you, and your
family, are protected when they go online.
  Mobile Device Security For Dummies Rich Campagna,Subbu Iyer,Ashwin
Krishnan,2011-07-22 The information you need to avoid security threats on
corporate mobile devices Mobile devices have essentially replaced computers
for corporate users who are on the go and there are millions of networks that
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have little to no security. This essential guide walks you through the steps
for securing a network and building a bulletproof framework that will protect
and support mobile devices in the enterprise. Featuring real-world case
scenarios, this straightforward guide shares invaluable advice for protecting
mobile devices from the loss of sensitive and confidential corporate
information. Provides a practical, fast-track approach to protecting a mobile
device from security threats Discusses important topics such as specific
hacker protection, loss/theft protection, backing up and restoring data, and
more Offers critical advice for deploying enterprise network protection for
mobile devices Walks you through the advantages of granular application
access control and enforcement with VPN Business can be mobile without being
vulnerable?and Mobile Device Security For Dummies shows you how.
  Hacking Exposed Mobile Neil Bergman,Mike Stanfield,Jason Rouse,Joel
Scambray,2013-07-30 Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party
sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or
access to any online entitlements included with the product. Proven security
tactics for today's mobile apps,devices, and networks A great overview of the
new threats created by mobile devices. ...The authors have heaps of
experience in the topics and bring that to every chapter. -- Slashdot Hacking
Exposed Mobile continues in the great tradition of the Hacking Exposed
series, arming business leaders and technology practitioners with an in-
depthunderstanding of the latest attacks and countermeasures--so they can
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leverage the power of mobile platforms while ensuring that security risks are
contained. -- Jamil Farshchi, Senior Business Leader of Strategic Planning
and Initiatives, VISA Identify and evade key threats across the expanding
mobile risk landscape. Hacking Exposed Mobile: Security Secrets & Solutions
covers the wide range of attacks to your mobile deployment alongside ready-
to-use countermeasures. Find out how attackers compromise networks and
devices, attack mobile services, and subvert mobile apps. Learn how to
encrypt mobile data, fortify mobile platforms, and eradicate malware. This
cutting-edge guide reveals secure mobile development guidelines, how to
leverage mobile OS features and MDM to isolate apps and data, and the
techniques the pros use to secure mobile payment systems. Tour the mobile
risk ecosystem with expert guides to both attack and defense Learn how
cellular network attacks compromise devices over-the-air See the latest
Android and iOS attacks in action, and learn how to stop them Delve into
mobile malware at the code level to understand how to write resilient apps
Defend against server-side mobile attacks, including SQL and XML injection
Discover mobile web attacks, including abuse of custom URI schemes and
JavaScript bridges Develop stronger mobile authentication routines using
OAuth and SAML Get comprehensive mobile app development security guidance
covering everything from threat modeling toiOS- and Android-specific tips Get
started quickly using our mobile pen testing and consumer security checklists
  LSC (GLOBE UNIVERSITY) SD256: VS ePub for Mobile Application Security
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Himanshu Dwivedi,Chris Clark,David Thiel,2010-02-18 Secure today's mobile
devices and applications Implement a systematic approach to security in your
mobile application development with help from this practical guide. Featuring
case studies, code examples, and best practices, Mobile Application Security
details how to protect against vulnerabilities in the latest smartphone and
PDA platforms. Maximize isolation, lockdown internal and removable storage,
work with sandboxing and signing, and encrypt sensitive user information.
Safeguards against viruses, worms, malware, and buffer overflow exploits are
also covered in this comprehensive resource. Design highly isolated, secure,
and authenticated mobile applications Use the Google Android emulator,
debugger, and third-party security tools Configure Apple iPhone APIs to
prevent overflow and SQL injection attacks Employ private and public key
cryptography on Windows Mobile devices Enforce fine-grained security policies
using the BlackBerry Enterprise Server Plug holes in Java Mobile Edition,
SymbianOS, and WebOS applications Test for XSS, CSRF, HTTP redirects, and
phishing attacks on WAP/Mobile HTML applications Identify and eliminate
threats from Bluetooth, SMS, and GPS services Himanshu Dwivedi is a co-
founder of iSEC Partners (www.isecpartners.com), an information security firm
specializing in application security. Chris Clark is a principal security
consultant with iSEC Partners. David Thiel is a principal security consultant
with iSEC Partners.
  Android Forensics Andrew Hoog,2011-06-15 Android Forensics covers an open
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source mobile device platform based on the Linux 2.6 kernel and managed by
the Open Handset Alliance. This book provides a thorough review of the
Android platform including supported hardware devices, the structure of the
Android development project, and implementation of core services (wireless
communication, data storage, and other low-level functions).
  Wireless and Mobile Device Security Jim Doherty,2016 The world of wireless
and mobile devices is evolving day-to-day, with many individuals relying
solely on their wireless devices in the workplace and in the home. The
growing use of mobile devices demands that organizations become more educated
in securing this growing technology and determining how to best protect their
assets. Written by an industry expert, Wireless and Mobile Device Security
explores the evolution of wired networks to wireless networking and its
impact on the corporate world. Using case studies and real-world events, it
goes on to discuss risk assessments, threats, and vulnerabilities of wireless
networks, as well as the security measures that should be put in place to
mitigate breaches. The text closes with a look at the policies and procedures
in place and a glimpse ahead at the future of wireless and mobile device
security.
  Mobile Security: How to secure, privatize and recover your devices Timothy
Speed,Darla Nykamp,Joseph Anderson,Jaya Nampalli,Mari Heiser,2013-09-10 Learn
how to keep yourself safe online with easy- to- follow examples and real-
life scenarios. Written by developers at IBM, this guide should be the only
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resource you need to keep your personal information private.Mobile security
is one of the most talked about areas in I.T. today with data being stolen
from smartphones and tablets around the world. Make sure you, and your
family, are protected when they go online
  Practical ways to hack Mobile security : Certified Blackhat Abhishek
karmakar,Abhishake Banerjee,2020-06-02 If you can't beat them, Join them”
This book covers all the answer on mobile security threats faced by
individuals nowadays, some contents reveal explicit hacking ways which hacker
dont reveal, Through this book, you would be able to learn about the security
threats on mobile security, some popular social media include Facebook,
Instagram & Whats app, latest tools, and techniques, Securing your online
privacy, Exploiting wifi technology, how hackers hack into games like Pubg
and Freefire and Methodology hackers use. Who should read this book? College
students Beginners corporate guys Newbies looking for knowledge Ethical
hackers Though this book can be used by anyone, it is however advisable to
exercise extreme caution in using it and be sure not to violate the laws
existing in that country.
  Mobile Security Steven Furnell,2009 The book provides a concise reference
to the key security issues affecting those that deploy and use mobile
technologies to support their organisations. It aims to raise awareness of
the threats to which mobile devices, users and data are exposed, as well as
to provide advice on how to address the problems.
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  Automated Security Analysis of Android and iOS Applications with Mobile
Security Framework Henry Dalziel,Ajin Abraham,2015-12-10 Risky Behaviours in
the Top 400 iOS and Android Apps is a concise overview of the security
threats posed by the top apps in iOS and Android apps. These apps are
ubiquitous on a phones and other mobile devices, and are vulnerable to a wide
range digital systems attacks, This brief volume provides security
professionals and network systems administrators a much-needed dive into the
most current threats, detection techniques, and defences for these attacks.
An overview of security threats posed by iOS and Android apps. Discusses
detection techniques and defenses for these attacks
  Mobile Device Exploitation Cookbook Prashant Verma,Akshay Dixit,2016-06-30
Over 40 recipes to master mobile device penetration testing with open source
tools About This Book Learn application exploitation for popular mobile
platforms Improve the current security level for mobile platforms and
applications Discover tricks of the trade with the help of code snippets and
screenshots Who This Book Is For This book is intended for mobile security
enthusiasts and penetration testers who wish to secure mobile devices to
prevent attacks and discover vulnerabilities to protect devices. What You
Will Learn Install and configure Android SDK and ADB Analyze Android
Permission Model using ADB and bypass Android Lock Screen Protection Set up
the iOS Development Environment - Xcode and iOS Simulator Create a Simple
Android app and iOS app and run it in Emulator and Simulator respectively Set
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up the Android and iOS Pentesting Environment Explore mobile malware, reverse
engineering, and code your own malware Audit Android and iOS apps using
static and dynamic analysis Examine iOS App Data storage and Keychain
security vulnerabilities Set up the Wireless Pentesting Lab for Mobile
Devices Configure traffic interception with Android and intercept Traffic
using Burp Suite and Wireshark Attack mobile applications by playing around
with traffic and SSL certificates Set up the Blackberry and Windows Phone
Development Environment and Simulator Setting up the Blackberry and Windows
Phone Pentesting Environment Steal data from Blackberry and Windows phones
applications In Detail Mobile attacks are on the rise. We are adapting
ourselves to new and improved smartphones, gadgets, and their accessories,
and with this network of smart things, come bigger risks. Threat exposure
increases and the possibility of data losses increase. Exploitations of
mobile devices are significant sources of such attacks. Mobile devices come
with different platforms, such as Android and iOS. Each platform has its own
feature-set, programming language, and a different set of tools. This means
that each platform has different exploitation tricks, different malware, and
requires a unique approach in regards to forensics or penetration testing.
Device exploitation is a broad subject which is widely discussed, equally
explored by both Whitehats and Blackhats. This cookbook recipes take you
through a wide variety of exploitation techniques across popular mobile
platforms. The journey starts with an introduction to basic exploits on
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mobile platforms and reverse engineering for Android and iOS platforms. Setup
and use Android and iOS SDKs and the Pentesting environment. Understand more
about basic malware attacks and learn how the malware are coded. Further,
perform security testing of Android and iOS applications and audit mobile
applications via static and dynamic analysis. Moving further, you'll get
introduced to mobile device forensics. Attack mobile application traffic and
overcome SSL, before moving on to penetration testing and exploitation. The
book concludes with the basics of platforms and exploit tricks on BlackBerry
and Windows Phone. By the end of the book, you will be able to use variety of
exploitation techniques across popular mobile platforms with stress on
Android and iOS. Style and approach This is a hands-on recipe guide that
walks you through different aspects of mobile device exploitation and
securing your mobile devices against vulnerabilities. Recipes are packed with
useful code snippets and screenshots.
  Mobile Device Security Stephen Fried,2010-06-16 As each generation of
portable electronic devices and storage media becomes smaller, higher in
capacity, and easier to transport, it’s becoming increasingly difficult to
protect the data on these devices while still enabling their productive use
in the workplace. Explaining how mobile devices can create backdoor security
threats, Mobile Device Security: A Comprehensive Guide to Securing Your
Information in a Moving World specifies immediate actions you can take to
defend against these threats. It begins by introducing and defining the
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concepts essential to understanding the security threats to contemporary
mobile devices, and then takes readers through all the policy, process, and
technology decisions that must be made to create an effective security
strategy. Highlighting the risks inherent when mobilizing data, the text
supplies a proven methodology for identifying, analyzing, and evaluating
these risks. It examines the various methods used to store and transport
mobile data and illustrates how the security of that data changes as it moves
from place to place. Addressing the technical, operational, and compliance
issues relevant to a comprehensive mobile security policy, the text: Provides
methods for modeling the interaction between mobile data and mobile
devices—detailing the advantages and disadvantages of each Explains how to
use encryption and access controls to protect your data Describes how to
layer different technologies to create a resilient mobile data protection
program Provides examples of effective mobile security policies and discusses
the implications of different policy approaches Highlights the essential
elements of a mobile security business case and provides examples of the
information such proposals should contain Reviews the most common mobile
device controls and discusses the options for implementing them in your
mobile environment Securing your mobile data requires the proper balance
between security, user acceptance, technology capabilities, and resource
commitment. Supplying real-life examples and authoritative guidance, this
complete resource walks you through the process of creating an effective
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mobile security program and provides the understanding required to develop a
customized approach to securing your information.
  Mobile Security: A Comprehensive Guide to Securing Information Alexander
Castro,2021-11-16 In the modern world, perhaps the most commonly used device
is the mobile phone. More and more businesses and users are using smartphones
for communication, and organization and planning of their work. Such
technologies are bringing about marked changes in the organization of
information systems which places data at risk. This is because smartphones
store and collect sensitive information that compromises the privacy and
security of the individual as well as the intellectual property of the
company. This makes mobile security an increasingly important aspect in
mobile computing. As smartphones are a point of access to the Internet, they
can also be attacked with malware. Ransomware, viruses and Trojans, and
spyware are examples of malware. Many of the security threats can be managed
through rootkit detectors, memory protection, file systems permissions
mechanisms, antivirus and firewall, safeguards in network routing points,
etc. The ever-growing need of advanced technology is the reason that has
fueled the research in the field of mobile security in recent times. This
book unfolds the innovative aspects of mobile security which will be crucial
for the progress of this domain in the future. As this field is emerging at a
rapid pace, the contents of this book will help the readers understand the
modern concepts and applications of the subject.
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  Mobile and Wireless Network Security and Privacy S. Kami Makki,Peter
Reiher,Kia Makki,Niki Pissinou,Shamila Makki,2007-08-09 This book brings
together a number of papers that represent seminal contributions underlying
mobile and wireless network security and privacy. It provides a foundation
for implementation and standardization as well as further research. The
diverse topics and protocols described in this book give the reader a good
idea of the current state-of-the-art technologies in mobile and wireless
network security and privacy.
  Mobile Security Apps the Ultimate Step-By-Step Guide Gerardus
Blokdyk,2018-07-21 How do mission and objectives affect the Mobile Security
Apps processes of our organization? Why should we adopt a Mobile Security
Apps framework? Will Mobile Security Apps deliverables need to be tested and,
if so, by whom? What sources do you use to gather information for a Mobile
Security Apps study? How does Mobile Security Apps integrate with other
business initiatives? This instant Mobile Security Apps self-assessment will
make you the established Mobile Security Apps domain master by revealing just
what you need to know to be fluent and ready for any Mobile Security Apps
challenge. How do I reduce the effort in the Mobile Security Apps work to be
done to get problems solved? How can I ensure that plans of action include
every Mobile Security Apps task and that every Mobile Security Apps outcome
is in place? How will I save time investigating strategic and tactical
options and ensuring Mobile Security Apps costs are low? How can I deliver
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tailored Mobile Security Apps advice instantly with structured going-forward
plans? There's no better guide through these mind-expanding questions than
acclaimed best-selling author Gerard Blokdyk. Blokdyk ensures all Mobile
Security Apps essentials are covered, from every angle: the Mobile Security
Apps self-assessment shows succinctly and clearly that what needs to be
clarified to organize the required activities and processes so that Mobile
Security Apps outcomes are achieved. Contains extensive criteria grounded in
past and current successful projects and activities by experienced Mobile
Security Apps practitioners. Their mastery, combined with the easy elegance
of the self-assessment, provides its superior value to you in knowing how to
ensure the outcome of any efforts in Mobile Security Apps are maximized with
professional results. Your purchase includes access details to the Mobile
Security Apps self-assessment dashboard download which gives you your
dynamically prioritized projects-ready tool and shows you exactly what to do
next. Your exclusive instant access details can be found in your book. You
will receive the following contents with New and Updated specific criteria: -
The latest quick edition of the book in PDF - The latest complete edition of
the book in PDF, which criteria correspond to the criteria in... - The Self-
Assessment Excel Dashboard, and... - Example pre-filled Self-Assessment Excel
Dashboard to get familiar with results generation ...plus an extra, special,
resource that helps you with project managing. INCLUDES LIFETIME SELF
ASSESSMENT UPDATES Every self assessment comes with Lifetime Updates and
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Lifetime Free Updated Books. Lifetime Updates is an industry-first feature
which allows you to receive verified self assessment updates, ensuring you
always have the most accurate information at your fingertips.
  Mobile Platform Security N. Asokan,Lucas Davi,Alexandra Dmitrienko,Stephan
Heuser,2013-12-01 Recently, mobile security has garnered considerable
interest in both the research community and industry due to the popularity of
smartphones. The current smartphone platforms are open systems that allow
application development, also for malicious parties. To protect the mobile
device, its user, and other mobile ecosystem stakeholders such as network
operators, application execution is controlled by a platform security
architecture. This book explores how such mobile platform security
architectures work. We present a generic model for mobile platform security
architectures: the model illustrates commonly used security mechanisms and
techniques in mobile devices and allows a systematic comparison of different
platforms. We analyze several mobile platforms using the model. In addition,
this book explains hardware-security mechanisms typically present in a mobile
device. We also discuss enterprise security extensions for mobile platforms
and survey recent research in the area of mobile platform security. The
objective of this book is to provide a comprehensive overview of the current
status of mobile platform security for students, researchers, and
practitioners. Table of Contents: Preface / Introduction / Platform Security
Model / Mobile Platforms / Platform Comparison / Mobile Hardware Security /
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Enterprise Security Extensions / Platform Security Research / Conclusions /
Bibliography / Authors' Biographies
  Mobile Security Complete Self-Assessment Guide Gerardus Blokdyk,2018-01-05
What is our formula for success in Mobile Security ? Why is it important to
have senior management support for a Mobile Security project? Are there
recognized Mobile Security problems? Are there Mobile Security Models? Is the
scope of Mobile Security defined? This valuable Mobile Security self-
assessment will make you the entrusted Mobile Security domain standout by
revealing just what you need to know to be fluent and ready for any Mobile
Security challenge. How do I reduce the effort in the Mobile Security work to
be done to get problems solved? How can I ensure that plans of action include
every Mobile Security task and that every Mobile Security outcome is in
place? How will I save time investigating strategic and tactical options and
ensuring Mobile Security opportunity costs are low? How can I deliver
tailored Mobile Security advise instantly with structured going-forward
plans? There's no better guide through these mind-expanding questions than
acclaimed best-selling author Gerard Blokdyk. Blokdyk ensures all Mobile
Security essentials are covered, from every angle: the Mobile Security self-
assessment shows succinctly and clearly that what needs to be clarified to
organize the business/project activities and processes so that Mobile
Security outcomes are achieved. Contains extensive criteria grounded in past
and current successful projects and activities by experienced Mobile Security
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practitioners. Their mastery, combined with the uncommon elegance of the
self-assessment, provides its superior value to you in knowing how to ensure
the outcome of any efforts in Mobile Security are maximized with professional
results. Your purchase includes access details to the Mobile Security self-
assessment dashboard download which gives you your dynamically prioritized
projects-ready tool and shows your organization exactly what to do next. Your
exclusive instant access details can be found in your book.
  Mobile Security: A Guide for Users David Rogers,2013-09 Mobile device
security is something that affects nearly every person in the world. Users
are still however, crying out for good information on what they should do to
prevent theft, protect their smartphone from attack and for advice that they
can use practically to help themselves. This short book sets out to address
that. Originally written as a whitepaper for the Police in the UK, it gives
some of the history of mobile security and explains the efforts that have
gone on behind the scenes in the mobile industry to help secure users. It
also provides guidance for users to help protect themselves. The technology
in mobile phones is constantly evolving and new threats and attacks emerge on
a daily basis. Educating users is one of the most important and valuable
things that can be done to help prevent harm. The author brings his extensive
experience of the mobile industry and security development for devices to
this book in order to help make users safer and more secure.
  Security of Mobile Communications Noureddine Boudriga,2009-07-27 The
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explosive demand for mobile communications is driving the development of
wireless technology at an unprecedented pace. Unfortunately, this exceptional
growth is also giving rise to a myriad of security issues at all levels-from
subscriber to network operator to service provider. Providing technicians and
designers with a critical and comprehens
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